
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 6th April 2017 

 

BALLET AND STREET DANCE EXAMINATIONS SUNDAY 23RD APRIL 2017 

 

Please see the information below regarding the upcoming dance examinations. 

 

Venue: Classic Academy of Dance, 3-3a Upper Lichfield Street, Willenhall, WV13 1PB. 

 

All pupils to arrive at 2:00pm.  Examinations are scheduled between 2:40-3:00pm which will 

allow us time to practice beforehand.  Parents are asked to stay during this time. 

 

We will be holding the ballet examinations first followed by the street dance ones.  

 

Ballet pupils are required to wear their pink leotard, peach ballet socks and ballet shoes with 

elastics sewn on.  Girls are expected to have a neat classical bun.  If you are unable to do a 

bun, there will be people available to help on the day.  There is a strict no jewellery policy.  

Ears that are newly pierced will require plasters to be worn over them.  

 

Street Dance pupils are required to wear their black dance outfits (crop-tops & trousers or 

vest & trousers) along with black school pumps or trainers. Hair must be tied neatly off the 

face.  

Results normally take up to three weeks to arrive and the certificates will be handed out during 

lessons at school.  

 

If you have any problems, or need any new uniform items please contact me on my school 

email address elizabeth.townsend@hydesville.com 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Townsend 

Dance Teacher 
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